
Tip of the Month – June 2022
Turn off the robot and computer.

It is always good to turn the robot off and on again on a
regular basis.
Especially with the V300, it is very important that the robot
remains off for at least 10 minutes after shutting down. So go
do another job in the meantime, otherwise it will take so
long…

But the PC also has to be turned off and on regularly.
Even lists that have been open for too long can still retain
old, and therefore incorrect, data, despite being updated or
updated.
So  close  those  lists,  and  everything  often  works  a  lot
fresher!
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